
Name(s):            
                     
Preferred E-mail:               Phone number:

Street Address:               City/State/Zip:        

If paying by card: I authorize Saint Nicholas to charge/debit my card for the amount of: 

                 Other card      Exp. date:   CVV:

Card number:   

Name on card:     Signature: 

8x10” Wood-Mounted 
“Saint Nicholas, 
Protector of Wilmington”
Commemorative Icon

        # of Icons ($35 each)

       If paying by check:  Make payable to “Saint Nicholas Greek Orthodox Church”

24x36” Limited Release
“Saint Nicholas, Protector 
of Wilmington” Icon
Commemorative 
Matted Canvas Print

        # of Icons ($100 each)

“75 Years Established & Committed in Christ”
– Proverbs 16:3

75th Commemorative Icon
Saint Nicholas Greek Orthod ox Church

To mark the 75th Anniver-
sary of Saint Nicholas, we 
have commissioned a special 
icon of our beloved patron 
saint. Saint Nicholas the 
Wonderworker is not only 
a prominent figure in 
Church history, but an 
active mediator and guard-
ian of those who seek his 
intercessions today. These 
limited releases of this 
one-of-a-kind icon won’t 
last long. Don’t miss your 
chance to bring the “Pro-
tector of Wilmington” to 
your home!

Bring Home Saint Nicholas!

(Memo: 75th Anniv. Album)


